
 

 

 
 

JFL/NSE-BSE/2024-25/21             June 28, 2024 
 
 

BSE Ltd. 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 533155 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra(E), Mumbai – 400051 
 
Symbol: JUBLFOOD 

 

Sub: Update on proposed internal restructuring of certain overseas subsidiaries of Jubilant 
FoodWorks Limited (“JFL” or “Company”)  

Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is in furtherance to our letter no. JFL/NSE-BSE/2023-24/42 dated July 25, 2023 on captioned 
subject, please be informed that the proposed internal restructuring of certain overseas 
subsidiaries of the Company (“Proposed Internal Restructuring”) which was likely to be completed 
on or before June 30, 2024 is being deferred till further intimation in this regard.  

 
This intimation is also being disseminated on the Company’s website at 
https://www.jubilantfoodworks.com/investors-shareholder-information-stock-exchange-filings  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 

Thanking you, 
For Jubilant FoodWorks Limited 
 
 
 
Mona Aggarwal 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Investor E-mail id: investor@jublfood.com 
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